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January 30, 1963

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

We are happy to confirm your reception of WNAD
in Omaha, Nebraska,

You are to be congratulated on your technical
facilities, and your interest in monitoring
radios, Such fine individuals as yourself
assure us that radio will continue to be an
enjoyable medium,

We are enclosing a sales brochure and brief
history for your consideration, Thank you for
your letter and best wishes for continued success
in your fine hobby,

Singcerely yours,
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Jerry L, Hargis
Acting Manager
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